
																																																																																							

 
Nomura Research Institute to Appoint New President of NRI Seoul 

 
TOKYO/Seoul – March 10, 2017 – Nomura Research Institute, Ltd., (NRI), a leading 
provider of consulting services and system solutions today announced that it has appointed 
Jaenam Yoon as a president of Nomura Research Institute Seoul Co., Ltd. (NRI Seoul), 
effective April 1, 2017. 
 
Jaenam Yoon will have been a division manager of Business Development Consulting 
Division of NRI Seoul until the end of March, 2017. 
 

# # # 
 
About NRI Seoul 
----------------- 
NRI Seoul provides our clients with satisfaction and value by supporting development of 
concrete and practical strategies that can be put into immediate action on field, taking 
advantage of our outstanding knowledge and insight on macro-economy, industries and 
customers. 
 
About NRI 
----------------- 
Nomura Research Institute, Ltd. ("NRI", TYO: 4307) is a leading global provider of system 
solutions and consulting services, including management consulting, system integration, 
and IT management and solutions for financial, manufacturing and service industries. 
Clients partner with NRI to expand businesses, design corporate structures and create new 
business strategies. NRI Group has approximately 10,000 employees in 37 offices globally 
and reports annual sales 421.4 billion yen. For more information, visit 
https://www.nri.com/global/ 
 
Media Inquiries: 
Kiyotaka Kobari / Koichi Wakabayashi 
Corporate Communications Department,  
Nomura Research Institute, Ltd. 
Tel: +81-3-5877-7100 E-mail: kouhou@nri.co.jp 


